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 March 27, 2017 

 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 

    Re: Case 16-E-0637– Order Directing Tariff Revision – Underground Residential Distribution 
                                           
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 In compliance with the Commission’s Order Directing Tariff Revision in Case 16-E-0637 issued and 
effective February 23, 2017, Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) 
hereby files the following tariff amendments to become effective on April 1, 2017. 
 
     P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

14th Revised Leaf No. 37 
6th Revised Leaf No. 39 

 
The purpose of this filing is to provide applicants with a credit equal to 100 feet of single-phase service 

regardless of the type of service that is required pursuant to the aforementioned Order. Applicants who request 
three-phase service when the Company at its sole discretion deems that it would not otherwise be required, will be 
entitled to a credit for an amount of three-phase service equal in cost to 100 feet of single phase service. 
  
 Pursuant to the requirements of Section 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law as to newspaper publication, 
the Company will provide public notice in the April 5, 12, 19 and 26 issues of the Catskill Daily Mail, the Daily 
Freeman, the Poughkeepsie Journal and the Times Herald Record and also in the April 6, 13, 20 and 27 issues of the 
Putnam County Courier. 
 
 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Jay Tompkins at jtompkins@cenhud.com or (845) 486-
5203.                                                          

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 

Anthony S. Campagiorni 
Vice President – Regulatory & Government Affairs  
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